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Thank you, Madam President!
Afghanistan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Republic of Armenia and thanks them for their presentation on the country’s third cycle UPR report. 
Afghanistan congratulates Armenia for the adoption of a comprehensive national action plan for human rights and its efforts for the implementation during the years 2017-2019.

Madam President;
While appreciating Armenia’s human rights achievements elaborated in their current report, Afghanistan wishes to recommend the following:
1- Ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and expedite the ratification process of Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child
, 

2- introduce a legislation criminalizing racist organization and participation in such organizations
,
We wish Armenia every success in the UPR review process. 
I thank you, Madam President!
� NR, Para 21
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